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Questions and Responses
Date: May 23, 2024
RE: RFQ 1237131 — 2025 Pavement Preservation Projects

The following are the City’s responses to questions received to date for this RFQ.

Q1. The RFQ states that the scope of work includes identifying ROW and property rights needed
and ROW acquisition. Is there any background information you can share on property rights
needed for the NW 200 St Pavement Preservation project? Specifically,
1. Does the City have known limitations of the work to be completed within existing ROW?
2. Follow up to the above question. If known, can the City share any knowledge on what
is expected to be required including the number of parcels that access rights/acquisition
will be needed?

Al. The currently available preliminary information indicates that the planned pavement
preservation work will be within the city right-of-way (ROW). However, due to the ADA
improvements, there is a minor risk of impacting the ROW.

Q2. There appears to be no sidewalks along either side of NW 200" St between 3™ Ave NW and
Whitman Ave N. Will the project include adding sidewalk and/or curb ramps?

A2. The project will not involve the addition of new sidewalks or curb ramps. However, it will
include the reconstruction of one or two existing curb ramps located on the southwest corner of
N 200th St and Fremont Ave N



